Wednesday, March 20, 2024

Dear Wolfe City ISD Families,

We are asking you to join us in lifting up one of our middle school students and their family
members in your thoughts and prayers this evening. Earlier today, the student was hit by a car
while riding their bike and subsequently transported to the hospital. A school bus was also at the
intersection at the time, but was not involved in the accident.

We understand that this incident may deeply impact our students and staff members, particularly
those who witnessed the accident. We have a team of counselors who will be available in the
coming days to provide support to students, staff members, and their families.

We are a close-knit community, and I know how terrible accidents like this can weigh heavy on
our hearts. Please do not hesitate to reach out if you or your child need suppoit.

We are in close contact with the family of the student, and out of respect for their privacy we will
share updates regarding the student’s condition only upon their request.

Sincerely,
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Donna Pessel
Wolfe City ISD Superintendent
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